
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children may bring a small 

named sun cream into 

school to apply by 

themselves on sunny days. 

Please practise applying it 

over the Easter break! 
 
 

 

Reminders 

Mondays – book bags returned 

Wednesdays – library books 

Thursdays – Phonics & 

Homework books 

 

 

 
         Reception Spring Round-up  
 

This term has absolutely flown by and we  

have filled it with learning and fun! We have loved our 

Science topic, learning about and growing different 

plants. We learned what a botanist is, and several of us 

fancy being one when we’re adults. We loved learning 

‘Hosanna Rock’ to share with you at Easter Praise. We 

have learned what happened to Jesus in the run up to 

Easter Sunday, and have talked about the different 

feelings the story makes us feel. We’ve also been thinking 

about our feelings in PSHE, and learning how our words 

as well as our actions can hurt other people.  

We have been finding out how seaside holidays have 

changed since Victorian times and comparing it with our 

own experiences now. We have been learning how to 

throw and catch carefully, and have enjoyed taking part in 

simple team games. We are very competitive and cannot 

wait for Sports Day next term! 

We have been making the most of the unusually warm 

Spring days and spending more  

time on the field and outdoor  

classroom. 

          I wonder what we will learn in our  

          last term in Reception! 

                    The Reception Team 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

9th April – Easter Praise @10am (all 

welcome) 

10th April – Close @2.00pm for 

Easter break 

22nd April – Summer term starts 

7th May – Reception Showcase @ 

1.45pm 

21st May – Reception trip (letter to 

follow soon) 

26th May- 9th June – Half term 

  

Hopefully the weather will continue to stay warm and dry. Please ensure that your child has 

fresh water every day and a sun hat for the summer. Please could you check that all uniform 

items are clearly named over the Easter break? Thank you. 

Showcase – 7th May  

We would love to invite parents into school to work alongside us on a DT project. 

We will work together to create an impressive puppet! It will give you a chance to 

experience what it’s like to learn in our Reception class.  

 



 

 


